
From: [name]
To: LAFCO Information
Subject: Riverside LAFCO Contact Form Submission "WATER SERVICE FOR OLD TOWN MURRIETA"
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:40:04 PM

From: James F. Kelly 
Subject: WATER SERVICE FOR OLD TOWN MURRIETA

Message Body:
SIRS,
RANCHO WATER DISTRICT, IS NOT THE RIGHT CHOICE FOR OLD TOWN MURRIETA.  THEY WILL
ADD  ASSESMENT TO OUR TAXES !!  THIS WILL RAISE OUR TAXES. THEY ARE THE ONLY DISTRICT
IN THE STATE THAT DOES THIS !!  MANY RETIRED PEOPLE, CAN NOT AFFORD ANY MORE TAXES, 
i'M ONE OF THOSE PEOPLE, 72 YEARS OF AGE. THIS NEW TAX, WILL FORCE ME TO MOVE, OUT OF
THE STATE !!  KEEP IT THE WAY IT IS !!  THEY HAVE ONLY BEEN IN SERVICE,  ONLY A FEW
YEARS.  R/S, JIM
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